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Karen Scapellato, Director
Patty White, Asst. Director
5100 Ravensworth Road

Annandale, VA 22003
(703) 967-0199 

Parents Day Out Preschool Program

January 28, 2021
Dear Parents,

     Registration for the 2021/2022 school year will be held on Monday, February 8th for students currently enrolled in the school, their siblings and church members. It will be a drive-through event scheduled between 10:00am and 12:00pm in the church parking lot.  Directors and staff will wear masks and gloves for your protection, we ask you to please wear a mask as well. You must register your child during this time to insure a spot in the program next year. If you know that you are not able to attend on this day, please send us an email before that day. We cannot guarantee a spot for any student who is not registered by February 15th.  We will open registration to the general public on Tuesday, February 16th.
    The attached application is a fillable document that can be updated on your computer (or print and fill out if you prefer). A fee schedule is also attached. Bring the application and a check for Registration ($100) with you made payable to Ravensworth Baptist Church PDO.  These forms will also be available on our website, www.ravensworthpdo.com. Please feel free to email us any questions you may have. We look forward to seeing everyone, we miss you!
Sincerely,

Karen Scapellato

Patty White

Directors

